
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Jerry Bohnsack, City Administrator 
 
RE: Building Renovation Progress Oct. 29, 2024 
 
DATE:  November 4, 2024 

 
 
Bi-Weekly Progress Meeting. 
 
The Site is fenced and secure. 
 
Foundations poured – block – installation complete week of October 31st. Bond beam 
poured and backfill November 1. 
 
Plumbers underground and Electricians first week of November. 
 
We can anticipate continued use of Council Chambers through City Council Meeting 
December 2nd. 
 
North portion of the building will be vacated December 5, 2024 through January 25, 
2025. (Approximate) 
 
Project Manager and Architect review plans with staff on Thursday November 7, 2024. 
 
 
  


